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Dear Senate, I did not think that the mail in ballot system was broken or bad.  A lot of 

states have had more problems than Oregon.  I would not mind if eventually became 

an online system with the security level of crypto-currency and had built in 

redundancy so that it double checked several secure data bases automatically.  But 

for the time being, I would prefer that it be left alone until other states achieve the 

high standard that it represents.  My concern is that a sincere effort to reform the 

voting system needs to be at a time when there is a more bipartisan spirit, rather than 

what looks like one party trying to dominate or eliminate the other party and whose 

leader on record said that he promised to cheat in 2020 (and added "so you may as 

well give up now" and even lost while trying to cheat).  I am concerned in this time 

period that any measures to change the system now may introduce vote rigging 

which has not been a problem before.  In short, "If it ain't broke don't fix it".  And get 

those sorting machines back.  Blessings, Will 


